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Head of Schoolõs Welcome... 

Wow what another terrific year it has been this year 

and as always I end the year feeling incredibly proud 

of the school that we are.  

As you read through this final newsletter you will see 

highlights from the year and also diary dates for next 

year ready to put into your diaries!  

I would like to wish all our staff who are moving to 

pastures new all the success they deserve and hope 

that they will pop back to see us soon. Thank you for 

everything you have done to ensure Highcliffe pro-

vides the best possible environment for our children 

to flourish.  

I would also like to wish our Year 6 who are leaving us 

a terrific start to the next stage of their educational 

journey and also hope they will pop back to see us to 

let us know how they are getting on. We know you 

have a bright future ahead of you all!  

ôThank youõ 

I would like to thank all the staff for their unwavering 

commitment to the school and the children they 

teach. They have ensured that the children have 

had fun filled year alongside ensuring they made 

great strides in their learning and development, both 

academically and pastorally.  

 

 

I would like to thank yourselves as parents for the sup-

port you always give to Highcliffe and in particular 

this year, your huge amounts of patience whilst the 

preparations for the new build have been underway. 

Your support and collaboration has helped beyond 

words both to ourselves as a staffing team to your 

children.   

Without our wonderful PTA, dedicated Governors 

and supportive Trust we wouldnõt be the enriched 

school that we have become, so I would like to ex-

tend a huge thank you from all of us at Highcliffe for 

the work that they do for our school. In particular I 

would like to thank the PTA for the money they raise 

to enhance our childrenõsõ experiences within 

schoolé youõre amazing! Also a special mention 

Roger Taylor (the Trust Premises Director) who se-

cured the bids to enable the work to improve 

Elmfield, the covered walkway and the new build, 

thank you.  

Finally, I would like to thank our absolutely amazing 

children for the happiness they bring to us at High-

cliffe. Their attitude to school, positive dispositions 

and smiley outlook never fails to brighten our days! 

They are a credit to yourselves as parents and de-

serve to have the most wonderful summer holiday!  
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I would like to wish everyone within our school community a very happy, safe and peaceful summer break and we 

canét wait to see you all back in school on Thursday 30th September. 

 

²ƛǘƘ ƘǳƎŜ ǎƳƛƭŜǎΣ 
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